

Dear Rocket Supporter,

Thanks to the incredible vision of city leaders and support from the community, John Rex is accomplishing our mission to offer quality educational opportunities to children in the heart of downtown Oklahoma City.



Now in our fourth year, John Rex utilizes the best elements of a public-private educational partnership to provide an exemplary learning environment for students. This year the PTA is collaborating with the school directly to help fund "P.E.T. Projects" including Playground Equipment, Extended Curriculum Opportunities and Technology for the classrooms. John Rex students enjoy exposure to one-of-a-kind opportunities such as weekly visits to the Downtown Library, field trips to the Museum of Art and volunteering at the Festival of the Arts. By bringing the city into the school, we are catalyzing the downtown community. And by bringing students together from across the metro, we are creating a diverse community of families seeking a well-rounded educational experience for their children.

Our families have gone above and beyond to ensure the continued success of our school. One such effort is the PTA's annual **John Rex Rocket Fuel Up! Fundraiser and Auction**. We are excited to announce this year's fourth annual Fuel Up! event will be held **Friday, March 2, 2018** at Skyline on the Bricktown Canal. The event attracts business leaders, community boosters, parents and loved ones dedicated to providing the school with the resources necessary to offer a world-class education. Funds raised during this year's event will benefit extended curriculum opportunities and technology.

Can we count on your support this year? **Sponsorships are needed for \$5,000, \$3,000, \$1,500, \$500 and \$250 to make Fuel Up! possible.** The event will include a VIP cocktail reception and sneak peek at the student art auction, as well as special guests and entertainment. Always a packed house, Fuel Up! is an outstanding opportunity to advertise your business, show support for your community and enjoy a wonderful evening out on the town.

We hope to hear from you soon regarding your commitment to our school. All sponsorships received by January 31, 2018 will be recognized on the invitations to be mailed out. Sponsorship levels are detailed in the attached packet.

Please do not hesitate to contact us at <u>405-314-6725</u> or <u>FuelUp@JohnRexPTA.org</u> with any questions. Your support is truly making a difference in lives of our children and inspiring groundbreaking changes in Oklahoma's education system. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Lesley Martin

John Rex Charter Elementary Parent

sley U. Marti

Chair, John Rex Rocket Fuel Up! Fundraiser & Auction